
 
 

 
 
December 12, 2020 
 
Weatherproofing Technologies, Inc. 
3735 Green Road 
Beachwood, OH 44122 
 
RE: Acceptance of Bid and Contract Award 
       Contract #21.05 (AEPA Bid #021D Roofing and Related Services) 
        
 
Dear Jane: 
 
Attached you will find a signed copy of the AEPA “Acceptance of Bid and Contract Award” form.  In addition, I 
am also including some pertinent Oakland Schools information (see below), which I hope will be helpful to your 
company. 
 

• If requested, we will send you the Oakland Schools logo, along with administrative guidelines.  Prior to 
including this logo on any company documents and/or correspondence, you should send said document to 
my attention or Michelle Selak (via email @ annamarie.hollander@oakland.k12.mi.us or 
michelle.selak@oakland.k12.mi.us) for review and approval. 

• Our membership includes all K-12 and intermediate school districts in the state of Michigan, all institutions 
of higher learning (colleges, universities, etc.) and all state, local and municipal government organizations.  

• Customers are expected to place orders directly with the vendor. 
• Agency fees are to be paid by the vendor directly to Oakland Schools.  Checks should be made out to 

Oakland Schools and sent to the attention of Michelle Selak, Office of Procurement and Contracting at 
2111 Pontiac Lake Rd. Waterford, MI 48328. 

 
It should be clearly understood, any purchase order/contract entered into between the vendor and any applicable 
state of Michigan entity, shall be between the vendor and said entity (not Oakland Schools). 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 248.209.2087. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anna Marie Hollander, CPPB, C.P.M., A.P.P 
Procurement & Contracting Manager 
Oakland Schools 
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